
HILLSIDE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
122 Cattai Ridge Road, Glenorie 2157 

Phone: 9652 1459      

Email: hillside-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

9th December 2022 

Dear Parents, 
 
Below we have listed materials required for next year (great stocking fillers or January 
sales purchases), important dates and other bits and pieces.  
 
Please remember to register for your Back to School vouchers on Service NSW to help 
with the cost of school uniforms, shoes, bags, textbooks and stationery. 
 
What is needed:         
 Library bag         calculator (years 5 & 6) 
 clear plastic rulers 30 cm and 15cm (years 2 to 6)   quality erasers 
 pencil sharpener -barrel type      scissors 
 HB pencils - quality at least 6      recorder ($8 at BigW) 
 hi-lighters - light colours       large solid glue sticks  
 headphones for computers/iPads (all students)   white board markers 
 small pencil case for desk       textas 
 large pencils case for textas and colouring in pencils   coloured pencils 
 
What’s happening: 

• Crunch and Sip (Fruit and Vegetable break) every day at approximately 10am. 

• Sport’s Uniform to be worn on Mondays and Fridays.  

• Our Library Day is Thursday. 

• Year 6 BBQ lunches continue next year (details will be sent out first week back 
next year) 

• Office lunches are expanding next year (more details to come)! 

• Uniform Shop will be open on Friday 27th January from 12pm – 3pm and Monday 
30th January from 9am till 3pm. 

• All students return to school on Tuesday 31st January 
 
Wishing all our students and families a wonderful Christmas and a safe and happy 2023. 
 
Regards 

Judy Eastman, Courtney Tobin, Jennifer Hoogesteger, Kirsty Newbury 


